
Academy Manager’s Report 2022 

The academy has been supported well this year by the youth. They have gelled 

well as a group which will help the U25 and U31 going forward. 

U25 failed at the first hurdle this year with some lesson learned this year to try 

and improve the team performance.  U31 did well and got to Leamington but 

met a very strong Kent side but they did Leicestershire proud.  

We have now chosen the new academy kit and will distribute.   

Academy funding will be done by asking a donation at practice matches an 

introduction to match fees as well as a small charge for county open 

competition.  Any of the older group that want to keep the kit will be charged 

the cost of the kit. We currently have enough kit for both Amy Rose and White 

Rose squad. The money generated will go on to buy the rest of the players in 

the academy who do not yet have the kit. 

 

Gary Kilbourne Youth Academy Manager 

 

 


